
From: Lee, Cheryl 
Sent: 12/5/2012 12:03:22 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: 2012 RPS RFO/LCBF 

Erik, 

Hopefully, you can help me as I understand that Meredith is out of the office for a couple of 
days. I'm reviewing PG&E's Final 2012 RPS Procurement Plan and I am having some 
difficulty following the revised LCBF methodology. To help me understand the methodology, 
I'd like to set up a quick call to walk me through the changes to the Energy Benefit and 
Congestion Cost portions of the valuation for forward contracts. 

Thank you, 

Cheryl 

Cheryl Lee 

Senior Policy Analyst 

Renewable Procurement & Market Development, Energy Division 

cnl@cpuc.ca.qov 

(415) 703-2167 

SB GT&S 0433746 


